
 

 

 

 

 

3/24/2022 

Public Notice from the Carbon County Road Department 

Please be advised that the Emma Park Road will remain closed beyond the 

advertised April 1st opening. Crews will regularly inspect the roadway and it will be 

opened to the public as soon as road conditions permit.  
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